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Welcome!Welcome!Welcome!Welcome!

We are here tonight to show the preliminary
project design and answer questions you may have.
The meeting will start with a brief project
presentation followed by a general question and
answer session.

Please feel free to review the project maps
displayed. City staff and our consultant, HW
Lochner Inc., are on hand to answer specific,
individual questions at the map stations after the
general Q&A concludes.

About:About:About:About:

The proposed project is located between Lake
Wheeler Road and S. Saunders Street. The goal of
the project is to improve mobility and connectivity
for pedestrian, bicycle, and vehicular traffic while
enhancing safety throughout the corridor.

The existing street has two lanes from Lake
Wheeler Road to South Saunders Street with a
speed of limit of 35 miles per hour (mph). The
proposed improvements include curb and gutter,
with a sidewalk on one side and a multi-use path on
the opposite side. Traffic calming measures, street
lights, landscaping, and a boardwalk are also
proposed along the corridor. The improved
roadway will also have a posted speed limit of 25
mph.

The project is being funded through the City of
Raleigh Transportation Bonds that were approved
in 2013 and 2017.

Comments from tonight’s meeting will be carefully
reviewed and considered, where possible, in the
advanced project design.

Next StepsNext StepsNext StepsNext Steps

• Development and prepare the Advanced Design;
• Advanced Design Public Meeting – Summer 2020;
• Right-of-way and easements acquisition;
• Award the construction contract - Summer 2021
• Begin construction - Fall 2021; and,
• Complete construction - Summer 2023.

We are Listening:We are Listening:We are Listening:We are Listening:

We want your comments on the proposed
improvements. Please provide comments by Nov.
18, 2019, at https:// publicinput.com/4229 or fill
out the paper copy of the comment form and leave
it with a City representative. All comments will be
considered and addressed by the project team
during the advanced design phase.




